
Middletown Police Department 
 Youth Academy 2016 

PLACE: Louis L. Redding Middle School 
 201 New Street, Middletown, DE 19709 

 
DATE: July 10-21, 2017  

Monday – Friday  
8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

For application and additional Information contact:  
Lieutenant Dawn Misino 

dawn.misino@cj.state.de.us 
Or  

Sgt. Scott Saunders 
scott.saunders@cj.state.de.us 

 
Middletown Police Department 

302-376-9950  
130 Hampden Road, Middletown, DE 19709 
Application Deadline: June 2, 2017 4:00 p.m.  

Applications must be dropped off at the Middletown Police Station 
 
The Middletown Police Department’s Youth Academy is accepting applications for girls 12 to 14 years of age that 
reside in the Town of Middletown and surrounding communities. Applicants must be 12 by July 10, 2017 and 
cannot turn 15 before July 21, 2017. 
 
Our two-week Academy was created to develop life skills and help build overall self-esteem to enhance the quality 

of life for our youth. The program’s curriculum consists of but is not limited to: drug/alcohol awareness, social 

media awareness, self esteem, conflict resolution, teamwork, personal integrity, physical fitness and self-discipline. 

The primary goal of this Academy is to provide an effective program to teach substance abuse awareness and 

prevention. 

Frequently Asked Questions: 

How much does the Youth Academy cost? There is no cost to participate in the Youth Academy 
Will transportation be provided? No, participants must provide their own transportation to and from Redding 
Middle School.  A parent or guardian is required to sign their child in and sign them out each day of the academy. 
Will food be provided? Participants must bring their own bagged lunch each day. 
Is a physical required? Yes. Participants must show proof of a physical within the last year of the start date of the 
academy. 
Academy size? 20 participants 
How will you determine who attends the Academy? When completed Applications are received they will be dated 
and timed stamped. The first 20 qualified applications will enter into the academy. 
 
These materials are neither sponsored, nor endorsed, by the Appoquinimink School District. The Appoquinimink School District has neither 

reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, activities, or organizations, announced in this flyer. Permission to distribute this flyer should 

not be considered a recommendation or endorsement of the program by the school district. The Appoquinimink School District shall be held 

harmless from any cause of action or claim filed arising out of the distribution of these materials, including all costs, attorney’s fees and 

judgments or awards. 
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